
     

    
 

Water Board opens call for grant submissions  

12/15/2010 

 
The Okanagan Basin Water Board is looking for suggestions on how to improve water quality and quantity. 

A total of $300,000 is up for grabs as the OBWB opens it's call for submissions for it's 2011 Water Conservation and Quality 

Improvement Grant program. 

Executive Director, Anna Warwick Sears says applicants should think big. 

 "We really favour grants that have a broader application. Either they add up to bigger basin wide plan, for instance, the foreshore 

inventory mapping. We're trying to encourage that all the foreshore gets mapped in terms of what development is happening and 

what the sensitive areas are." 

Successful applicants could recieve up to $30,000 for their project. 

Applications will be accepted until February 21, 2011. 

To submit a project idea go to www.obwb.ca 

Hayley Cooper - Kelowna 
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